
Free Event

Sun., August 13 at 6 p.m., Clermont
Philharmonic Orchestra

The Community Park in Milford is hosting a free event
today and Paula Caddo is coordinating for anyone from
Lakeview who is interested in attending. We will meet at
Lakeview approximately 40 minutes before the
scheduled start time so we can carpool, or if you prefer,
you can meet us at the park. You will need to provide
your own blanket or lawn chair. The park is located at
5951 Buckwheat Rd, Milford, OH. Please join us for an
evening of fun and fellowship. There is a sign-up sheet in
the lobby and if you have any questions please contact
Paula Caddo at 513-344-6574.

The Month’s Mission Offering
Pastor’s Discretionary Fund
The purpose of this fund is to assist in meeting
emergency needs in the community. When a person/
group (including members of our own congregation) has
an emergency need, Lakeview can use money from this
fund to help. Please see the A.I.M. bulletin board in
August for more information.

August Items for Kings Food Pantry
Pasta and pasta sauces, soups and crackers
Please place donations in the red barrels below the A.I.M.
bulletin board in the lobby.

Calling All Musicians!
If you would like to share your musical talents during
worship this summer, please indicate the Sundays you
are available and what music you would like to perform.
Having your own music plus the accompaniment is
preferable. Any questions, please contact Chris Bilyeu at
(913) 485-5983 or at rcbilyeu@gmail.com

L A K E V I E W U C C
ANNOUNCEMENTS, EVENTS

OPPORTUNITIES AND UPDATES

 Handicap-accessible Family Restrooms are located in

the Education Wing.

 A nursery is provided for ages infant through 6 in the

Education Wing.

 For more information on Lakeview UCC, activities &

events, or to read the latest newsletter please go to our
website at www.lakeviewucc.com.

 Feel free to contact us with questions Wednesday - Friday,
8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. at (513) 683-2073.

Wedding Bells Are Ringing

Congratulations to Trent Miller and Tom Burkett who were
married on Saturday, August 12, 2017 by Pastor Todd here
in the Lakeview sanctuary. It was a beautiful celebration
and Tom and Trent have donated the chancel decorations
we are enjoying this morning. Prayers and best wishes go
out to Tom and Trent from the entire Lakeview family.

Help Needed—Today after the Service
As we continue to freshen up our
buildings and grounds, our longtime
partners at the Preschool have hired a
crew to paint Rooms 8 & 9 next week,
so they are ready for the school year!
Please meet down in the rooms after the service today to
help move everything into the center of the room, so
they can get in and get the job done. Thanks in advance
for your help!

Volunteers Needed for Interfaith
Hospitality Network Hosting
Where: St. Pat’s Episcopal

When: Monday, September 11

Lakeview UCC, along with 35 other local congregations
works with IHN to provide meals, temporary shelter,
hospitality and support to homeless families from
Warren County as they seek to build a better
life. Volunteers are needed to assist in preparing a
meal, to host guests during the evening hours (2
volunteers needed) and host overnight (2 needed).
Evening hosts report at about 5:30 p.m. and will help
set up for dinner and help clean up afterward, and
interact with the guests and children. They are
encouraged to dine with the guests. They stay until
about 8:45 p.m. Overnight hosts report at about 8:30 to
8:40 p.m., and will spend the night and see the guests
off in the morning, leaving at about 7:15 to 7:30
a.m. See, call or email Ellen Abel if you would like to be
a part of this worthwhile mission or if you have never
participated before and have questions
(ellenabel1016@gmail.com; 513-967-5022) Thanks!

Small Group Gathering

2nd and 4th Tuesday each month, 7:30 p.m..

Our next gathering will take place on Tues., August 22
at 7:30 in the back of the sanctuary. All are welcome!

Name tags: Please be sure to wear
your name tag today. It will be very
helpful to our guests visiting today. Call
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replace a lost one.



This Week at Lakeview

Today
10:00 AM Sunday Worship
10:00 AM Harmony - FH, Rm 7, 8, & 9

Monday, August 14 - Office Closed
7:00 AM Alcoholics Anonymous Mtg - FH
6:00 PM Boy Scout Meeting - FH
6:30 PM Cub Scout Meeting - Rm 7
8:00 PM Meditation Meeting - CR

Tuesday, August 15 - Office Closed
6:00 PM Pack Meeting - Sanctuary
6:30 PM Cub Scouts - Rm 7, 8, 9 & C.E. Kitchen
8:00 PM Alcoholics Anonymous - FH & CR

Wednesday, August 16
12:00 PM Alcoholics Anonymous Meeting - FH

1:00 PM Quilting - Rm 8
5:00 PM Weight Watchers - FH
6:30 PM NAR Anon Step Meeting - Rm 7
7:30 PM Narcotics Anonymous Meeting - Rm 8/9
7:30 PM NAR-Anon. - Rm 7

Thursday, August 17
6:15 PM Girl Scout Meeting - Rm 7
8:00 PM Alcoholics Anonymous Meeting - FH
8:00 PM Al-Anon Meeting - Rm 7

Friday, August 18
10:00 AM Preschool Story Time - Sanctuary

4:15 PM Girl Scout Meeting - Rm 8

Saturday, August 19
8:30 AM Alcoholics Anonymous - Rm 8
8:00 PM NA - Rm 8/9

Coming Events at a Glance

Mon., Aug. 21 Meditation Group

Tues., Aug. 22 Small Group Meeting
Sun., Aug. 27 Sundae Sunday
Sun., Sept. 2 LUCC Breakfast at Golden Corral
Sun., Sept. 10 Worship/Picnic-Gorman Heritage Farm
Sat., Sept. 23 Walnut Hills Breakfast

Lakeview's End of Summer Celebration

Sun., September 10, 2017, 10 a.m. til 1 p.m.
Gorman Heritage Farm

Make sure to mark on your calendars that Lakeview will
be celebrating the end of the summer season this year on
September 10, and instead of worship in the sanctuary,
we will be having a 'Church Camp-style' worship service
followed by a picnic lunch at Gorman Heritage Farm
(10051 Reading Road, Evendale). Pulled pork will be
provided, and we will have a potluck for the salads,
desserts, and drinks. After lunch, there will also be an
educational farm tour available for the children. Both the
Picnic Pavilion and the Tent are adjacent to the parking
lot and are handicapped accessible. So tell all your
friends and sign-up for this event in the lobby!

Supplies Needed for Preschool Students

As we begin to prepare for the school year, we are
stocking up on supplies for the children. As in past years,
we appreciate the congregation donating to Lakeview
Preschool. This year’s wish list includes the following:
white or primary color card stock, color copy paper,
Crayola washable markers, Crayola 24 pack of crayons,
Crayola colored pencils, spools of red and greet satin
ribbon (or any color), black, brown or white yarn, and
buttons. There will be a box in the lobby of the church to
place donations. Thanks in advance! Kathy Abrell

SONKA Lay School Courses for Fall 2017

SONKA is now accepting applications and/or
registration forms for those looking for spiritual
growth and a deepening of faith, to broaden the
mission and ministry of church, the denomination
and/or personal life or an alternate path to ordination.
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for more information.

Lakeview United Church of Christ
8639 Columbia Road, Maineville, OH 45039

(513) 683-2073
Website: www.lakeviewucc.com

Church Email: lakeviewucc@fuse.net

Pastor Email: lakeviewpastor1@fuse.net

In Our Prayers

Ray Bilyeu, Pat Heimbrook, Lollie Kasulones, Christie
Kievit, Julie Peterson, Bob Maile, Jen Milau, Prows’
family, Judy Rheinfrank, Pastor Todd, Jerry & Joan

Vitek, Larry Watson, Diana Watson, Lois Westpfahl

Birthdays this Week
Peggy Crews-Hamblin, Mike Maile, Virginia Bishop

Worship Volunteers Needed for Aug. 20

Ushers (2), Scripture Reader, Nursery Help
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lakeviewucc@fuse.net


